
TOWN OF ARGOS 

ARGOS FIRE PROTECTION TERRITORY BOARD 

THURSDAY, JULY 22, 2021  

 

Call to Order:  

 President Snead called the meeting to order at 7:30 p.m.  

 

ROLL CALL 

Present at the meeting were President Charles R. Snead, Vice President Jim Fishburn, Steve Wilhelm (joined virtually), 

Fire Chief Mark Dean and Secretary Lisa Mullaney. 

 

Minutes:   

The minutes for the May 6, 2021, meeting were submitted for approval.  Vice President Fishburn motioned to accept the 

minutes as written.  Member Wilhelm seconded; motion carried unanimously. 

 

Old Business: 

President Snead introduced EMS Director Aaron Wagers and EMT Daren Miller.  President Snead told the board the 

Argos Town Council decided to purchase a few new radios for the EMS.   A discussion was had about hiring a full-time 

Fire Chief versus a part-time Fire Chief.  The consensus was to make the Fire Chief full time with EMT training.   

 

New Business: 

A discussion was had the budget for 2022.  Everyone agreed with the preliminary budget figures for 2022.  They will  

now have the Town Council vote on it as part of their budget.  The pay scale for the Fire Territory to be discussed at a  

future meeting. 

   

ADJOURNMENT:   

Vice President Fishburn made a motion to adjourn, Member Wilhelm seconded.  Meeting adjourned at 08:25 p.m. 

 

                                                                                   

                                                                                                            

                    President Charles R. Snead 

 

   _______ 

Attest: Lisa Mullaney 


